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Village Trees Notice 

The parish council have now completed the second stage of tree work 
as recommended in the ‘Tree Health and Safety and Arboriculture 
Report’ commissioned in February 2020. 

This involved removing dead wood on three trees in the dog area of 
Wellhouse Meadow and the re-pollarding of the group of Cracking 
Willows at the back of the Recreation Ground. 

Unfortunately, as re-pollarding hasn’t been done for many years the 
cutting back of this group of trees had to be severe.  

Hopefully by doing this work now it will make the trees healthier and give 
them a longer life. 

Stage three of the programme will be planned for later this year.   


